Board of Health Minutes
September 8th, 2008

1. The ABOH Meeting convened at 6:35 PM with the following members present. Chairman; Glen
Hathaway, Scott Sibley, Patrick Durkee, Tom Flanagan and Rick Metcalf of NABOH.

2. The agenda dated September 8, 2008 was approved.
3. The minutes of the August 4" meeting was approved.

4. Septic permits approved:
a. Tuckerman Rd Lot A, Valorie Daigle original permit 11/7/2005
b. 69 Russell Hill Rd Lot 5A-1, Jacques Marchetti

5. 6:45 MRPC, no show. Passed

6. Rick to pursue court action 195 Fitchburg Rd.

7. Rick to visually inspect 39 Sled Rd, 17 Fairview Ave and 104 Fitchburg Rd.
8. Reviewed correspondence

9. Waiver of Title V 81 Corey Hill Rd. Motion to not waive Title V requirement. VOTED 3-0
APPROVED Pat, Glen, Scott. Tom no vote.

10. 7:00 Denis Camerer, 27 Page Ave. Green Cards presented Steve Marsden present. Variances
requested Sieve analysis and 2’ off set to groundwater. VOTED and ALL APPROVED

11. 7:15 Peter Kinsley, 38 Cushing St. Northland Engineers present. Variance of 3’ offset to ground water
and outlet to groundwater to 3.5”. VOTED and ALL APPROVED

12. 7:30 Charles & Helen Collins, 40 Ashby Rd. Green cards presented. Charles Collins, James Donovan,
Nancy Rivard, Neil (Ross Associates) and Bill Carhan present. Variances requested separation between
bottom of system and high ground water 4’ to 3’, Sieve analysis, 12 separation between inlet/outlet and
offset to wetlands from 100’ to 54’. VOTED and ALL APPROVED pending property line dispute.

13. 7:45 Robert Goodall, 63 Stodge Meadow Rd. Green cards presented. John Deline, Brenda Sullivan,
David Goodall, Nanacy Lafosse present and a letter submitted from Stodge Meadow Association.
Variances reviewed letter attached to notes and board sees no issue with stated requests. Meeting
Continued until Oct 6™ at 7:00pm

14. 8:00 Thomas and Leanne Roy, 29 Wood Path. Green cards presented. Paul Graz present. Variances
requested 3’ offset to seasonal high water and 55” setback to wetlands VOTED and ALL APPROVED

The ABOH September 8th meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Scott Sibley
Acting Secretary, ABOH



